Mark Ashness

From: Randy Drumheller <randyd@chatham.k12.nc.us>
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 3:20 PM

To: Mark Ashness

Cc: Kimberly Tyson; darden swain; Chris Blice
Subject: Re: Seaforth Estates Proposed 17 lot Subdivision

Thanks Mark.

On Wed, Apr 3, 2019 at 3:14 PM Mark Ashness <mark@cegroupinc.com> wrote:

Randy: One more proposed subdivision for you. This one is just south of the existing Seaforth Landing

The site is located near the end of Seaforth Road (where it adjoins ACOE land)

| would expect earliest occupancy to be 2021.

Please advise should you need anything else.

thx

Mark Ashness
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